
 

 

Parish of Saint Columbanus, Loughlinstown 
 

 

 

 

 

A very big WELCOME BACK!! 

It will be great to see everyone back in our Church once again. 

 

 
 

 

 

We will resume our normal Mass schedule  

beginning on Tuesday 11th May 9.30am  
 

we will continue to adhere to the government Covid guidelines.   
  

****************************************************** 

Quiet Prayer 
 

Quiet Prayer will continue via our webcam  

on Wednesdays from 7.30pm to 8pm 
 

May Rosary 
 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 

directly after the 9.30am Mass  

and can also be viewed Via our Webcam 
 

****************************************************** 

 

A Prayer For The Church As We Welcome People Back  
 

 

Lord, we thank you for how you have continued to use Your Church amid this season of crisis.  
 

No sickness, plague or opposition can put out the light of Your church in this nation or around the globe.  
 

Despite physical buildings being shuttered, Your Church is still very much alive and active.  
 

We are grateful that the Church has continued to preach the Gospel in this season across 

livestreams, Facebook feeds, Zoom calls and various other platforms throughout the world.   
 

We pray as people return, that generosity would flourish.  May churches not only have enough for their 

present needs, but may they have enough supply to continue to support both their local and global missions.  
 

As Churches reopen may those who have been touched by online ministry in this season find their way into 

deeper Christian community.  
 

May each Church continue to be the loving Hands and Feet of Christ in their local communities and the greater 

world. 

In Jesus’s name we pray 

Amen.  
-Extract from a prayer by Sonya Tetley  

******************************************************                                                                                                                                                           

YOUTH INITIATIVES 

PRAY IN MAY WITH THE YOUNG CHURCH DUBLIN 
Join the Young Church Dublin for Pray in May.  

We will meet every Wednesday In May from 8-9pm for fellowship and to pray the rosary together as a community.  

It provides an opportunity to connect in with other young adults in a community of faith.  

For more information, please email: kirsten.mahon@dublindiocese.ie 
 

 

Fr. P. Enda Lloyd Co-Parish Priest  

10 The Oaks, Loughlinstown, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin. A96 E9H6                                                              

Tel: 01-282 68 95    e-mail: parishofloughlinstown@gmail.com  

Website: loughlinstownparish.ie  Facebook: Loughlinstown Parish Church 
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